Cover Story: We had a ton of fun at the Rangers game last Wednesday, thanks to the awesome squad who came out with us! Looking for more SMU Catholic fun to fill your social calendar? Our intramural co-ed flag football team, the Cathletes, is now accepting new players! Join us for Jericho, our all-new monthly night of praise and worship. Readers 2 Leaders, our weekly service project with kids in West Dallas starts this Tuesday! And it's not too late to register for Urban Plunge, our Fall Break service mission right here in Dallas. Still not enough? Stay on the lookout for Awakening IX, SMUCUS, SEEK, and more!



Do you have what it takes to be an Intramural champion? We do. The SMU Catholic Cathletes are accepting walk-ons NOW for our co-ed flag football team. Help us continue our winning legacy, and bring home another championship. Contact Molly Coughlin, mochoughlin@smu.edu.

SERVE AT MASS

Help us make Mass a beautiful worship experience, by serving as an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion or Lector at one of our Sunday Masses. Contact our liturgy coordinators below to learn more!

9 AM: Denise Dunlap

deniseddunlap@yahoo.com

5 PM & 8 PM: Lewis Poche lpoche@smu.edu

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday—Friday

9 AM | Catholic Center

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass, or by appointment

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

David Quadrini **Toussaint Family** Fletcher Ward **Collora Family Courtney Schoessow Rosa Family Dick Hoesterey Geisler Family**

Hal Groshardt **Peter Collora**



URBAN



"Who is My Neighbor?"

4 Marginalized Communities. 3 Days of Service. 1 Life Changing Experience.

LAST CHANCE to register for Urban Plunge 2016: Who is My Neighbor? presented by SMU Catholic and Catholic Charities Dallas. Urban Plunge is a FREE Fall Break service mission right here in Dallas. Live with us in the Vickery Meadow community as we work to provide for refugees, homeless persons, the elderly, and underprivileged children in our community. Make the most out of your Fall Break, with a life-giving service opportunity you'll never forget. Applications available now at the Catholic Center, or contact Celina Basaldu.

All registrations are due tomorrow, Oct 03.

Help us help kids in our community! Every Tuesday from 3:30-6 PM, SMU Catholic takes a group of student volunteers to West Dallas to help underperforming kids practice reading and achieve

READERS 2 LEADERS

grade-level literacy! Want to help us help others? Contact Celina Basaldu at cbasaldu@smu.edu.

WHY DO CATHOLICS DO THAT?

Ever wondered "why do Catholics do that?" Want to learn more about the faith? Considering joining the Church, or know someone who is? If so, The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) is the place for you! RCIA meets weekly to form students in knowledge and love of Christ and his Church. Join us today, 3-4:30 PM on the third floor of the Catholic Center to see what RCIA is all about, and meet other inquirers to Catholicism. Questions? Contact Deacon Jake Schroepfer.

JERICHO: TEAR DOWN THE WALLS

Tear down the walls around your heart at *Jericho*, SMU Catholic's all-new all-awesome monthly night of praise, worship, message, and encounter. Invite your friends, Catholic or not, and join us this Wednesday at Perkins Chapel, 7:30 PM. With Adoration, music from Christian recording artist Dave Moore, and a talk from Jason Deuterman, Director of Young Adult Ministry for the Diocese of Dallas, our first ever *Jericho* is a night you don't want to miss! Open to all students, alumni, friends and supporters of our SMU Catholic community.

FALL BREAK MASS SCHEDULE

There will be **no** 5 PM or 8 PM Mass next Sunday due to SMU fall break. There will also be no daily Mass Monday and Tuesday, Oct 10-11. Regular Mass times will resume Wednesday, Oct 12, when classes resume.

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

9 AM—10 PM Monday—Thursday Friday 9 AM-5 PM Sunday 4 PM-9 PM

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, *Associate Director* jschroepfer@smu.edu

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Director of Worship bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant ibartolo@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph mjoseph@cathdal.org

Leonardo Zuno, 9 AM Mass Music Director

JOIN THE FRIENDS IN FAITH COMMITTEE

Our Friends in Faith Committee is looking for volunteers. Friends in Faith is a joint studentcommunity committee that works to build bridges between the two groups. The team will plan service projects and other opportunities. If you are interested in serving, please contact Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044 or beverlym@smu.edu.

SMU CATHOLIC FINANCIAL POSITION

After reviewing the SMU Catholic financial statements for the fiscal vear ending June 30, 2016, PSK Accountants & Advisors provided the following statement:

"Although in the past we have made certain recommendations to the Ministry at the conclusion of the Agreed Upon Procedures Review, this year we have no such recommendations. We applaud the Ministry for the attention that has been given to our prior recommendations and for the efforts that have been made to improve the Parish's internal controls, policies, and procedures." A copy of the financial statements are available at *smucatholic.org*. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Fr. Arthur

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

9 AM Mass EM's and Lectors:

George Bowles Bill Bridge Tricia Hayes Jan Ware Tricia Salyer

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

@smucatholic









THIS WEEK AT SMU CATHOLIC

SUNDAY OCT 02

RCIA

3:30 PM | Catholic Center

MONDAY OCT 03

FYSH

7 PM | Hughes Trigg

Cathletes Registration Opens

TUESDAY OCT 04

FYSH

7 PM | Hughes Trigg

Readers 2 Leaders

3:30 PM | Catholic Center

WEDNESDAY SEPT 28

Jericho

7:30 PM | Perkins Chapel

SAT-TUES SEPT 8-11

Urban Plunge 2016





Our 2016-17 "Stewardship for Leadership" Campaign kicked off with a great start. So far we have received gifts and commitments towards 39% of the goal. Please consider filling out a card and sharing your commitment with us so we know we can count on your support in the coming year. Feel free also to head to the website to make your commitment there. www.smucatholic.org
If you have questions, please contact Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044 or beverlym@smu.edu.



